
TO: Parts Managers/Service Managers 

FROM: Subaru of America, Inc. 

DEPARTMENT: Fixed Operations 

DATE: 06/27/2024 

RE:   CDK Retailers – WRG22 Inventory Support 

UPDATES Safety Recall: WRG-22 Impreza Headlamp Shipment 

For Subaru CDK retailers, SOA has shipped one week’s worth of supply to support WRG22 
Recall. CDK retailers that have not recently purchased headlamps will be provided inventory 
based on their historic demand.    

SOA will be sending retailers the following: 

84001FL00B- WRG-22 LAMP ASSY HEAD RH   
84001FL01B- WRG-22 LAMP ASSY HEAD LH   

Orders will start shipping to retailers: 6/27/24 
Do not cancel orders or return these parts   

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Parts Information Coordinators 
(PICs) at 1-866-782-2782, prompt #1. 

Thank you. 


